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Below are my suggestions for the LIPA Commission on how a newly structured electric utility should function.  While I’m co-chair of the Southampton Town Sustainability Committee, these are my personal thoughts.

· The utility should be run as a public utility regulated by the Public Service Commission as the other utilities in New York State are.

· The board should have some directors appointed by the State Legislature as well as some elected by the people in the utility’s service area.

· Some directors should have power grid experience.

· Staff should be managed by the public utility directly with no third party involvement to reduce overall operating costs.

· As New York State works to reduce its reliance on fossil fuels, this new Long Island utility should be a leader in this effort.

· The management of the utility should be transparent to the community it services:

· In budgeting

· In where new transmission lines are sited

· In plans to address grid resilience

· In partnering with local municipalities and commercial entities to increase renewable sources of energy
· Customers should be able to choose energy suppliers that offer renewable sources as other utilities in the State can.
